
                                                                                                                                   

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
AE108 Foss House Roof Renewal Works – Web Page  
 
Thank you for your continued patience while we work on our plans to deliver the major works 
to your home. 
 
Since the last update letter sent in September 2024, we have developed a web page 
dedicated to Foss House roof renewal works.  
 
All correspondence, the client brief and scope of works will be available to view on the 
project’s web page.  Along with any recent updates and contractor details.  
 
You can view the web page at the following address: 
 

https://www.westminster.gov.uk/foss-house-roofing-works-project-ae108 
 
If you have any issues with logging onto the web page or any queries regarding the planned 
works, please contact me on the details below:  
 

• Call Westminster City Council (Housing) on 0800 358 3783.  
Ask to speak to Paula Forrester in the Resident Advocacy Team.  

 

• Email the Resident Advocacy Team at residentadvocates@westminster.gov.uk  
            Please quote reference AE108 Foss House Roof 
 
All other housing enquiries should be directed to our Contact Centre in the usual way.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

P Forrester 
 

Paula Forrester 
Resident Advocate | Housing and Commercial Partnerships 
 

 

Resident Advocate Team 
Westminster City Council 
64 Victoria Street 
London 
SW1E 6QP 
 
Your Reference: AE108 Foss House Roof 
Renewal Works 
 
Date: 1 November 2024 

https://www.westminster.gov.uk/foss-house-roofing-works-project-ae108

